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Haig's Northern Hammer
(Concluded from page 8.)

A rettrement over a small area im-
Plies a bulging of -the Unes, and cou-
sequently a thblnng of the defending
force, wvhich must now be spread over
a longer line with a consequent de-'
brease of strength and an increase to
t>he d4anger. of penetrtlon. The bulge
must then eltber be strengtheiied by
reinîforcements, or if must be straight-
ened by a corresponding retirement of
the lines above and belûw IL. The
effect of s.uch a bulge mnay therefore
be a very extensive one. It may
easily ivolve a huudred miles of line.
Hindenburg fell back frcm the Noyon
angle, flot because he 'was pushed
baek-he was xnot-but becau8e of the
bulge caused by, and bhrea.teued by,
the baittie of tihe Somme. Arnother
B1ueh retfrement would bring hlm ta

Iine. If be had
iuld 'have qbeen
re would have
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